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Statement on the Death of Mrs. Phyllis Schlafly 
 

ST. LOUIS – Archbishop Carlson and the Archdiocese of St. Louis extend prayerful condolences to the family of Mrs. 

Phyllis Schlafly, a woman who, throughout her life, displayed an ardent commitment to the teachings and defense of the 

Catholic faith and for which the Church is grateful. 

 

We pray for repose of the soul of Mrs. Schlafly and for peace and consolation for her family during this difficult time. 
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